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Michael Cassel 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Paramatta NSW 2124 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed 
 
17 March 2022 
 
Dear Mr Cassel 
 
Wentworthville Public School (SSD 9273): Structural Inspection Certificate in 
accordance D15 
 
I refer to Wentworthville Public School Upgrade SSD approved on the 28th June 2019.  
 
In accordance, with condition D15 of the Development Consent, we advise that Block A & E 
Structural Inspection Certificate has been issued to the Certifying Authority. The following 
documents have been submitted to the Planning Secretary for information: 
 

• Final Structural Certificate Wentworthville Public School Block A & E dated 01 Feb 
2022 

• Structural PDF Files 
• Certifying Authority approval of Condition D15 (Email) 

 
Department of Education therefore submits the above documents to the Planning Secretary 
for information. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this correspondence or require any further information 
on this matter please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Hussein Najdi 
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 


